
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ken Raschke [mailto:kraschke@triad.rr.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2008 8:35 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Notice of Critical Status: RIN 1210-AB26 
 
Ken Raschke 
231 Pinetuck Lane 
Winston-Salem, NC 27104-3954 
 
 
April 21, 2008 
 
Employee Benefits Security Administration 
  
 
 
Dear Employee Benefits Security Administration: 
 
RE: Notice of Critical Status: RIN 1210-AB26 
 
 
Please be fair & honest with people.  Remember "The Golden Rule". 
 
Thank you for your leadership on this issue. I join with the Pension 
Rights Center in hoping that you will act to ensure that employees 
whose pension benefits may be reduced will understand this model 
notice. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ken Raschke 
336-765-9765 
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